MAY 6, 2018

RespectLite!

Stand up for the dignity of the pre-born child.
Join Hamilton Right to Life on a bus going to the
Annual March for Life at the Parliament Buildings
in Ottawa on Thursday, May 10™ The free coach
leaves Sts. Cyril and Methodius Church, 204 Park St.
North at 6:30 a.m., and returns about 10:00 p.m.
(Donations gladly accepted). There will be an
optional MASS at 5:45 am. at Sts. Cyril and
Methodius Church. Reserve your seat(s) by leaving
your name(s) and phone number
at hamiltonrighttolife@outlook.com or 905-528-
3065, or call the coordinator Fr. Ted Slaman at 905-
334-9869. Before God, the pre-born child has the
inalienable right to live, no matter what our
government says.

PARISH LEGACIES & BEQUESTS
Keep your love for your parish alive. Remember
Sacred Heart Parish in your will and when
recommending expression of sympathy.
Total Revenue for the week ending Sunday,
April 29 - $2,230.00

SECURITY SYSTEM UPDATE
We are continuing to get quotes but find the costs are
much more than we had anticipated. So far we have
received $15,201.00. Thanks for the outstanding
support of our parishioners. We ask that you continue
to support this worthwhile project.

HAMILTON DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR

Mon. May 7 Reyv. Frederick Scinto, C.R.
Tues. May 8 Rev. David Walter

Wed. May 9 Catholic Single Adult
Thurs. May 10 Rev. Robert Stainsby

Fri. May 11 Rev. Michael Bennett

Sat. May 12 Rev. Robert Hetu

DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS
Are you celebrating your 25%, 40", 50® 60%, or 60+
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2018? If you are, you
are cordially invited to join couples from across the
Diocese of Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary Mass on
Sunday, June 10, 2018 at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ
the King at 1:30 pm. See the poster in the Narthex of the
church for information on how to register for the
celebration, or go to www.hamilton diocese.com.

Congratulation to the students of Sacred Heart School
making their First Holy Communion on May 5, 2018.

W

On Saturday May 12 at 5:00 p.m. Mass at Blessed
Sacrament Church, several young people from our
parish will join Blessed Sacrament Parish to celebrate
Confirmation. Congratulations and best wishes to all.

MAY CROWNING
May is the month dedicated to Our Blessed Mother
Mary. Sacred Heart Parish May Crowning will take
place Thursday, May 17 at 10:00 a.m.
Please let us show our love for Our Blessed Mother
Mary by saying the Rosary before Sunday Masses.

THE HAMILTON MOUNTAIN FARMER’S

MARKET
The Hamilton Mountain Farmers” Market sponsored
by Sacred Heart Church will run Saturdays starting
May19™ until November 3", 2018. The market is
open from 7 am. to 1 p.m. The market is a True
Farmers’ market where all the produce is grown or
produced on local area farms and sold by the farmers
themselves. It is located at the corner of Viewpoint
and Mountain Park Avenues on the Sacred Heart
Church parking lot, one block west of the Juravinski
Hospital, on the Mountain Brow. Come out and
support the farmers and enjoy the fresh seasonal
produce!

DON’T FORGET OUR PARISH CENTRE
Ideal for anniversaries, small weddings, baptisms,
birthday parties and showers. Call 905-387-6650.




